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Live Oak Avenue and Castell Avenue Work Scheduled 
 
New Braunfels, TX − The City of New Braunfels has announced that Live Oak Avenue (from Katy Street to 

Spur) and Castell Avenue (from Business 35 to IH 35 Frontage) will be under construction starting Wednesday 

September 20th and ending the week of December 20th. 

There will be intermittent lane closures and traffic delays between the hours of 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., with 

traffic reopened to normal patterns after 6:00 p.m. The project includes new curbs in selected locations, base 

repairs, and mill and overlays. Castell Avenue will be adding a sidewalk on one side of the roadway. 

The rehabilitation of Live Oak Avenue and Castell Avenue is part of the 2013 Bond Program Citywide 

Street Improvements project. This portion of the work is expected to be completed within the indicated times, 

weather and other factors permitting.  

For additional information contact Capital Project Controls Specialist Joshua Niles at 830-221-4638. 
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